
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
25th February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
On Thursday 3rd March 2022, Bower Grove School will be celebrating World Book Day with a Harry 
Potter themed event.  
 
We encourage all pupils to dress as their favourite literary character, or for a chance of winning a 
prize, a character from the Harry Potter book series. We would love to see Hagrid in the hall, Ron 
Weasley roaming the corridors, even Voldemort himself visiting – if only for one day! 
 
As part of the celebrations, pupils will be treated to a bird of prey exhibition by the Kent Owl 
Academy, take part in Hogwarts lessons such as Quidditch and wand-making, and enjoy a magical 
treat in the Great Hall. Pupils may even get a chance to see Professor Dumbledore himself, 
performing real magic! 
 
A World Book Day voucher will be given to pupils to exchange at a local book shop for a book from a 
list. For further information on this year’s titles, click on the following link: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/books/  
 
Should you have any questions about the day, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mr Sumner 

Subject Leader - English 
 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/

